July 6, 2000

MEETING NOTICE

Representative Clara Sue Price, Chairman, has called a meeting of the BUDGET COMMITTEE ON
HEALTH CARE.

Date,
Time, and
Place:

Agenda:

Monday, July 31, 2000, 12:00 noon, International Peace Garden, Dunseith; Minot State
University - Bottineau, First and Simrall Boulevard, Bottineau

Tuesday, August 1, 2000, 8:30 a.m., Minot Vocational Workshop, 605 27th Street SE,
Minot; State Fair Association, State Fairgrounds, Burdick Expressway East, Minot; North
Central Research Extension Center, 5600 Highway 83 South, Minot

Wednesday, August 2, 2000, 8:30 a.m., North Central Human Service Center, 400 22nd
Avenue NW, Minot; Minot State University, 500 University Avenue West, Minot

Budget tours of the International Peace Garden, Dunseith; Minot State University -
Bottineau and the Forest Service, Bottineau; State Fair Association, North Central
Research Extension Center, North Central Human Service Center, and Minot State
University, Minot; and presentations by the State Board of Nursing and the Department of
Human Services on a joint recommendation relating to the administration of medication and
by the Legislative Council staff of bill drafts relating to Medicaid eligibility and the interest
earned on moneys deposited in the water development trust fund and a memorandum
relating to the committee’s support of the State Department of Health proposals for the use
of moneys in the community health trust fund

Special Note: Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability

should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible.

Committee Members: Representatives Clara Sue Price, Byron Clark, Audrey Cleary, William R. Devlin,

David Drovdal, Serenus Hoffner, Keith A. Kempenich, Deb Lundgren, Carol A. Niemeier,
Todd Porter, Wanda Rose, Dale C. Severson, Ken Svedjan; Senators Judy L. DeMers,
Tom Fischer, Ralph Kilzer, Marv Mutzenberger, Randy A. Schobinger, Russell T. Thane

Staff Contacts: Jim W. Smith, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor

Joe R. Morrissette, Senior Fiscal Analyst



Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

John D. Olsrud
Director

JDO/LMM



